Carillon Serenades

2022
Second Thursday of the month starting at 4:45 pm

February 10
March 10
April 7*

*Rescheduled to first Thursday

The carillon rings in celebration of Hoover Tower’s
80th year and in the spirit of welcoming the
Stanford community back to campus. The carillon
serenades will be played by Stanford carillonneur,
Dr. Timothy Zerlang.

HOOVER TOWER
Celebrating 80 years



